Math 132
Winter 2017

UPDATED GENERAL INFORMATION — FEBRUARY 6, 2017

Temporary change in office hours

For the weeks of February 6 and 13, office hours will be from 11:00 to 1:00 on Tuesdays and by
appointment (an email message or a conversation before/after class would be good ways to make
arrangements).

Postponement of the second quiz

The second quiz has been postponed for one week and is now scheduled for Thursday, February
16. Further information about topics for the quiz will be posted in a few days.



